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Cancellation of 48' Service for PNW and Mexico
 

Dear Valued Customer,

Pacer Stacktrain will cancel the use of 48' equipment in the Pacific Northwest (PNW) 
and Mexican markets (interior points in Mexico as well as Laredo and El Paso, TX).  We 
will continue to offer 53' equipment for Third Party Domestic (TPD) and Automotive 
customers in these markets.

Effective March 14, 2008 we will cancel 48’ service from all origins that are moving 
westbound into the PNW and southbound to Mexico, Laredo or El Paso, TX .  Effective 
April 1, 2008 we will cancel 48’ service to all destinations eastbound out of the PNW and 
northbound out of Mexico, Laredo or El Paso, TX.

These cancellations of 48’ service are the result of our continuing efforts to rationalize 
our container fleet around 53' equipment.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may 
cause.

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please feel free to contact your Pacer 
Stacktrain Business Development representative or our Customer Support Group.

Customer Support:
 Eastern Region: (800) 876-7281
 Western Region: (800) 933-7822
 Mexico: (866) 420-2290

We appreciate your business.


